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 Date: 21st December 2021 
 
  

Sarah Crew  
Chief Constable 
Avon and Somerset Constabulary 

 

Sent via email to: 
chief.constable@avonandsomerset.police.uk   
 

Dear Chief Constable Crew 
 
Thank you for your letter of 17 December 2021 and for confirmation of your support of the 
measures the Council are proposing to improve public safety and mitigate the threat of 
terrorism.  In addition, your support as we move towards a public inquiry is welcomed and 
my Officers will continue to work with your Counter-Terrorism Security Advisors throughout. 
 
We are in agreement with your view that it is vital we maintain the support and trust of our 
communities and again, my officers will work with your CTSA’s on finalising the work 
needed in advance of advertising the outer ATTRO proposals.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Will Godfrey 
Chief Executive 
Bath & North East Somerset Council
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